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Summer 1 

Friday 27th May 

 

 
'Crowning of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Sunday 
29

th
 after the 11 am Mass (around 12midday). 

We would like to invite the school children and their parents to the 
Marian Procession for the Crowning of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary.  On Sunday 29

th
 May, immediately after the 11 am Mass, 

there will be a procession to the Grotto at Our Lady and the  
Apostles church, Edgeley.  We would like to invite as many     
children as possible with their parents for this special occasion. 
Perhaps those children who had their first Holy Communion last 
year and those having theirs this year would be available to lead 
the procession from the church to crown Our Lady. Crowns will be 
provided for the children to wear too. 

Please come and join us in this much loved and uplifting spiritual 
tradition. 

God Bless 

Fr Martin. 

 

 

It would  be lovely if the children who made their first Holy 
Communion last week could go and join this celebration. 

School council 

Thankyou to the school council for arranging for the 
Lent money to be distributed between charities of their 
choice. We have now sent cheques off to  Beechwood 
Cancer care for £369 and the children we sponsor  to go 
to school in the Gambia- £163. 
 
The Ukraine appeal, £369:- 
Well done to the children in Year 5 for organising shoe 
boxes full of goodies for families. We used some of the 
£369 to make up more boxes and these  have been   
delivered, with the remaining money, to the Ukrainian 
centre on the A6. 
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Mobile phones 

Children should not be bringing mobile phones into school. 
If your child brings a mobile phone– maybe because they walk to 
school and home on their own, please could you remind them that 
they must hand it into the class teacher and it will then be sent to 
the office. 
If phones are not handed in and are lost, broken or taken, it is not 
schools responsibility and we will not  replace them. 

PE Kits 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in everyday. They 
need it for PE lessons. They can bring them home at the end of 
every half term. We don’t have ‘Spare’ kits to lend them and they 
then miss out! 

Jubilee street party 

It was great to see all the children dressed up for the jubilee street 
party on Thursday. They took part in some lovely activities and 
though we didn’t manage to get outside for our lunch, the hall looked 
lovely with the bunting out and the children had a lovely time! 
There will be  some photographs on the school website– have a 
look. 

Holidays 

Don’t forget school closes Friday 27th May for 2 weeks break. 
School reopens on Monday 13th June –the gate will be open at 
8:45am as usual. 
Breakfast club will also be open at 8:00am that day—you can bring 
your child for £2:00 per child per session– no need to book! 
 
Have a lovely holiday and lets hope the weather is nice. 


